
05/06/2020 

MRS Michelle Cox 
10 Etival ST 
Palm Beach NSW 2108 
michellejcox24@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

As a resident of the area, I support this development wholeheartedly. 

I believe it will be a wonderful low impact enhancement of the area which will provide fantastic 
services to the community and those that come and visit our little piece of paradise.

The current building is an absolute eye-sore and the quicker this can be replaced, the better. 
Thank you,
Michelle Cox
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Subject: Online Submission


